
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We will be running a holiday camp at Christ Church Primary Academy through 
the Summer holidays. The camp is only available to income based free school 
meal children. Here is some information about what kind of sports and 
promotions we will be offering.  

The holiday camp will consist of a mix of sports and activities designed to cater 
for every child’s needs. Sports will include archery, fencing, tennis, cricket, 
dodgeball, football, rugby, and many, many more as well as this we will be 
running a non-sport specific session so more fun based playground type 
activity alongside the main sport sessions so should children want a break from 
a specific sport, they can access a different session. Ideal for children of all 
ages and abilities the sessions aim to be fun and informal at the same time as 
the children will be learning skills and playing lots of different games and 
activities.   

The camp will be held on the 21st August to 25th August and will run from 8:30 
am – 3:15 pm to mirror the school day and make your collection and drop offs 
the same as you normally would during term time. The camp is open to 
children from reception to year 6 so we cater for all your little ones. 

Lunch will be provided but allow your child to bring packed lunch if they 
prefer.  

To book simply visit: https://www.premier-
education.com/parents/venue/courses/24004-838063/  

Places are limited so please book asap  

 

Find us on Facebook or Twitter search Premier Sport- Leeds & Castleford  

 

We look forward to seeing you soon 

 

The Premier Team 
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